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3 April 2025 

Dampier to Bunbury Natural Gas Pipeline access 
arrangement for 2026 to 2030 
Publication of submissions 

The Economic Regulation Authority has published submissions received in response to the ERA’s 
issues paper and Dampier Bunbury Pipeline’s (DBP) proposed access arrangement revisions for the 
Dampier to Bunbury Natural Gas Pipeline.  

The ERA received five submissions by the deadline of 1 April 2025.  These submission are published 
on the ERA website. 

The ERA appreciates input from interested parties and will consider the matters raised in 
submissions when preparing its draft decision on DBP’s access arrangement proposal.  

The ERA expects to make its draft decision by July 2025. 
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